
Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking Statement 
Hampstead Community Centre, also trading as, Hampstead Community Action Ltd: Anti-Slavery 
Statement. 

Hampstead Community Centre (HCC) is a registered charity and social enterprise operating in the London 
borough of Camden. 

The HCC vision is “to deliver community services including playgroups, playcentre (asc and playschemes), 
over 60s, support groups, produce market, education and advice through a flourishing financially strong 
organisation.” 

In compliance with the Modern Slavery Act 2015, HCC is committed to understanding modern slavery risks 
and we take steps to ensure that there is no form of slavery in our organisation and we expect the same 
commitment and standards from our supply chain partners and other businesses we work with. 

HCC endeavours to enter partnerships with those who are ethical and comply with all legislation including 
the Modern Slavery Act. 

We internally review the supply chain to evaluate human trafficking and slavery risks in both our own 
business and of all parts of the supply chain. Training is provided to staff where relevant.  

Commitment 

We fully comply with the provisions for the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and have an open culture where if 
slavery or trafficking issues occur, they are reported through the correct processes. 

Our policy is a zero -tolerance approach to Modern Slavery. It is vital that all our business relationships are 
conducted ethically, with integrity and transparency. Our Board of Trustees are committed to implementing 
and enforcing effective systems and controls to ensure that Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking are not 
taking place anywhere within our organisation and throughout our supply chain. 

 


